Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
AULD & WHITE CONSTRUCTORS, LLC

NOTICE TO HVAC, ELECTRICAL & BUILDING CONTROLS SUBCONTRACTORS

PROJECT NAME: Department of Health #71150100 – Palm Beach Health Department Mechanical System Replacement
REQUEST FOR BIDS
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Auld & White Constructors, LLC, in conjunction with the Florida Department of Health, will be accepting proposals, which will be received until 2:00 p.m., April 21, 2016, at Auld & White Constructors, LLC, 4168 Southpoint Parkway, Suite 101, Jacksonville, Florida 32216 or emailed to awcestimating@auld-white.com, for the referenced project.

SCOPE DESCRIPTION: Replacement of nine (9) existing roof top mechanical units over multiple weekends and the installation of a new building management controls system. Scope includes selective demolition, roofing, acoustical ceilings, mechanical, electrical and building controls. Many scopes of work for this project will be conducted afterhours and the building is to remain operational during the construction process.

Interested Bidders are required to notify Auld& White Constructors, LLC, of their Intent to Bid no later than April 4, 2016. Project drawings and specifications will be available at Auld & White Constructors, LLC, 4168 Southpoint Parkway, Suite 101, Jacksonville, Florida 32216, on April 4, 2016. All interested bidders shall submit their Notice of Intent to Bid by fax to (904)296-1896, Attention: Elizabeth Wilcox or e-mail at awcestimating@auld-white.com.

The Florida Department of Health and Auld& White Constructors, LLC are committed to provide equal opportunity and strongly encourage all interested M/WBE and small business firms and suppliers to submit bids.

Auld & White Constructors, LLC reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waive formalities and irregularities in bidding and to accept bids, which are considered by Auld& White Constructors, LLC to be in the best interest of the project.

